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We enjoyed taking part in a number of school-wide activities as a part of Unplug & Play week. We played “Would You Rather” exercise video, made bookmarks to give to someone else in the school – and they will get one made by someone else in return, participated in our school-wide D.E.A.R. (Drop Everything And Read) time, and each child drew about their favourite book. Last Friday I sent home the Unplug & Play forms. If you fill it out and return it to the school by Feb. 1st then your child’s name will be entered into the prize draw.





I have attached information about Valentine’s Day and have included a class list of each child’s first name for writing valentine cards.





On Tuesday, January 31st, I will be sending home your child’s formal report card. You keep the report card itself, but please sign the envelope and return it to me ASAP. I will use it again when I send home your child’s June report card. (








We watched some videos of the Lion Dance and also the Dragon Dance. We compared the two. “A Dragon is not a Lion”. Ask your child to tell you some of the differences between the two. Ask your child how they “wake up” the lion. Ask your child what the dragon chases while it’s dancing.








We’ve been “cooking up a storm” in our dramatic play area which has now become the “Westmount Chinese Restaurant”. Ask your child about it.








We’ve been enjoying learning about different traditions that happen during the Lunar New Year celebrations. We’ve continued to read a lot about the holiday as well as watch some very informative videos. The children each made tissue paper lanterns. Ask your child how s/he made them. We hung them on our class tree. They look beautiful!








Mrs. Sandra


   MacDonald














